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Subject: TY Letter to Nicholas C. Burckel, President, society of American Archivists

Body:

E-As a follow-up to the letter of support that Burckel did as a favor to us (this is the one that I faxed to you this 

morning), I think we should send him a thank you letter from Jack.Please call Debbie in Jack's office to make 

sure they have not already sent a thank you letter. If not, and if this is okay with David, maybe you could FedEx 

it to Debbie for Jack to sign and she could send it out and make a copy for your files.I suggest that it say 

something like:March 25, 1997Nicholas C. BurckelPresident , Society of American ArchivistsMarquette 

UniversityMemorial LibraryP.O. Box 3141Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201-3141Dear Mr. Burckel:On behalf of the 

Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for writing to offer the 

support of the Society of American Archivists for the one year extension we are seeking to complete our 

mandate. I believe that your organization's support will be important to our efforts as we continue discussions 

with the Congress and the White House.Again, thank you for taking the time to write the letter for us. We 

appreciate your time and interest in the future of the Review Board.Sincerely,John R. TunheimChaircc: Dr. 

William L. JoyceThanks.T
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